Single Audit Submission: Reporting subprogram Assistance Listing Number (ALN) alphas in the Federal Audit Clearinghouse single audit submission form (Form SF-SAC)

On August 6, 2021, the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction received communication from the Department of Education to inform grant recipients of guidelines for identifying subprogram ALNs in Form SF-SAC. The letter received from the Department of Education can be found on the DPI website at the following link: 
https://dpi.wi.gov/sites/default/files/imce/sfs/Single_Audit_Submission_Reporting_subprogram_ALN_alphas_in_the_FAC.pdf 

Questions: Olivia Bernitt at (608) 261-2137 or olivia.bernitt@dpi.wi.gov 
 
